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GREENCROSS LIMITED (ASX: GXL) Announcement  
Release Date for FY2014 Full Year Results  

 

Greencross provides the following information in relation to its FY2014 full year results: 

1. Greencross Limited will announce its FY2014 full year results on Friday 29 August 2014. 
 
 

2. A briefing for analysts and institutional investors will be held at 10.30am (AEST) following the 
release of the full year results announcement. 

 
The teleconference details for the briefing are set out below: 

Toll free: 1800 036 268 

Direct: (02) 8029 4105 

Participant passcode: 590 591 78 

3. As previously disclosed to the market, a number of significant Greencross shareholders 
indicated, at the time of the merger between Greencross and Mammoth, an intention not to 
dispose of the shares which they acquired as part of the Mammoth merger until the earlier of the 
release of the FY2014 full year results or 30 September 2014. 
 

 

For further information please contact: 

Robert Wruck 
Investor Relations, Greencross Limited 
Phone (02) 8595 3313 
rwruck@gxltd.com.au 
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